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Comments: The Forest Service needs to deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and

require Perpetua to finish cleaning up the mine site. Endangered species such as salmon, steelhead, and bull

trout are at risk. Natural resources need to be recognized and valued over the economic gain of individuals or

corporations. As there have been environmental degradations in the past we must stop more toxic mining and

associated impacts. 


